
Welcome to the 



Preparations Underway 



Photo Booth FUN!!! 



Your Dollars at work for FASN 
The dollars from your raffle tickets 

support FASN Scholarships and 
Research Grants! 



FASN School Nurse of the Year 
Penny Kehoe, RN, BSN, CRRN, NCSN, CLNC 



The Blessing of the Hands is a hospital tradition 
practiced around the world.  

Human touch is such an important component of health 
care, the blessing is especially meaningful to physicians, 

nurses and other hospital staff.  
It provides a spiritual experience, symbolically linking 

the art and science of healthcare.  
Those who participate reflect upon the 

interconnectedness of their own humanity and the 
privilege to provide holistic care to their patients. 

 

Blessing of the Hands 



Around  the Conference… 



Around the Conference… 



Lions Club Honored 

For all they do for School Nursing 



Getting Ready for the Board Meeting/Luncheon 



2016 FASN Board Meeting and Luncheon 



2016 FASN Board Meeting and Luncheon 

Changing of the Guard 



Thank you to our Conference Speakers! 



Many Thanks…. 

Moderator Extraordinaire 
- Gwen Parrish 

Conference Committee Co-Chairs  
– Janie Sailors and Marcy Burnes 

Door Prizes – Paula Alford 

Marketplace – Natalie Porzio 

Luncheon Decorations – 
Shelley Bumm 

Purse Auction – Jean Sirmans 

Baskets – Anna Conaway 

50/50 Raffle – Lisa Kern 

…And to all those who helped with set-up and the smooth running of everything FASN Conference! 


